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Hello Families  

 Welcome to month number two!  We have had a great 

start to the new year.  We have learned grace and 

courtesy, class routine and have made new friends. 

 

With fall in the air, we will begin learning about the 

changes that happen in Autumn.  Halloween is a fun 

time to learn about spiders, my biggest fear!  We spent 

September learning about the universe, now we will 

focus on our planet Earth.  We will also spend some time 

learning about the food pyramid, and work on them 

packing their own lunch, or at least having more 

involvement in the process. 

 

Beginning in October we will be opening our classrooms 

to parents, “Watching Wednesday”.  The purpose of 

inviting you in is so that you can see and be impressed 

with what your children are able to do.  In Montessori 

most everything we do is a hands-on lesson so, paper 

stuff doesn’t really come home.  I know that it is early in 

the year and some children may not be ready for you to 

come and go.  Maybe waiting till later in the year will 

work best, I can help you with when a good time is, for 

this will continue all throughout the year apart from 

some of the busier months.  Watch for an invite and 

schedule times to come from Ms. Randi. 

 

 
 

All School Bulletin 

 Saturday, October 21   
Open House 
  

October 26 & 27 

Parent teacher conferences 

  

October 31 

Costume Parade 

  

October 9-13 
I (Ms. Kristi) will be out of the 
environment to make a trip 
back home (Minnesota) to care 
for my mom.  Ms. Tatum will be 
in the classroom and Ms. 
Denise will be assisting while I 
am out.   
 
Costume Parade 
Have your child dressed in 
costume at arrival time and 
bring a bag with clothes to 
change into.  Parade begins at 
9:15am and you are welcome 
to stay a watch out in the 
parking lot. 


